
 
 
 
 

 
 

15.10.21 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Another fantastic week with lots of activity around our school community.  
 

 
 

A huge thank you to Mr and Mrs P. Convery, alongside our Friends of St. Joseph and St. James’s, who organised 
the most fantastic team to clear and clean our conservation area for all our pupils to enjoy.  Our Eco School 
Council alongside our Head and Deputy Boys and Girls met with the team to personally thank them. All our 
pupils were thrilled to see the Conservation Area reinvigorated. To the team from BT we offer our sincere 
gratitude for enriching our school environment with such a generous deed. Thank you to those parents who 
offered the use of their gardening equipment for that day. 
Photographed alongside the pupils and team are Mrs Shortt our WAU Coordinator and Mrs Magowan who 
worked alongside the team from BT. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Weekly News Update -15.10.21 



 

 
 

As part of our ‘Together We Can’ campaign to raise much needed funds for our school, we are hosting the first 
of many fundraising events this coming week, with our Halloween art competition and Halloween Spooktacular 
disco. 
All pupils are permitted to wear their Halloween costume to school on Friday 22.10.21. We urge all pupils to 
refrain from wearing face paint/makeup and taking additional accessories as part of their Halloween dress up. 
All pupils are asked to pay £2.00 for the disco and £1 for their tuckshop treat. Payment can be made via 
parentpay. We welcome any and all donations to support such a worthy cause. 

 
 

Reminder our school photographer will be here on Monday 18.10.21. The photographer will be taking 
individual photographs and whole class photos for P1 and P7. We can arrange photos with siblings and take 
additional class set photos. If you would like your child to be photographed with their sibling, please ensure our 
school secretary Mrs Morrow today, so we can facilitate this where necessary. 
 

 
 

 
We hope you enjoyed watching our Mindfulness focus posted on our 
Facebook page.  
Thank you to everyone who posted such lovely messages commending 
everyone in our school community who took on such a challenge.  Lots of 
fun was had by all concerned and laughter did prove food for the soul. 
 
 

 
 
 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend with hopefully some laughter.  
 
Thank you for your invaluable support wishing you all a restful weekend break. 
 
C. Wadsworth and Staff of St. Joseph and St. James’s P.S. 
 


